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From:

To:

LLY C 

"hape@hfc.org.hk" <hape@hfc.org.hk> 

Please respond to 

Pls forward to office for collating views on proposed use of 
Harbour Front
Usage of Harbour front by public 
Pets like dogs should be restricted in entering these places 
cos their owners/caregivers are not at all responsible in 
cleaning after their waste which will make the place messy and 
smelly.  

Best, 
Lucy Chow ^^
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